
ASVAB – A free aptitude assessment – will be given on Thursday, November 21st from 7:30-

10:30 a.m.  It is intended for use with students in the 10th, 11th, and 12th grades.  This program 

is designed to help students learn more about themselves and the world of work, identify and 

explore potentially satisfying occupations, and develop an effective strategy to realize their 

goals.  Sign up in the Career Center!  The ASVAB measures aptitudes that are related to success 

in different jobs.  This assessment will show students what careers they can be successful in.  

Although this test is used as a military entrance requirement, RHS students will use this test as a 

personal career assessment and will be under no obligation for military service or recruitment 

contact. 

 


